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Tomball Proclaims Employee Appreciation Week July 13-17, 2009

Tomball Mayor Gretchen Fagan announced the City will celebrate “City of Tomball Employee
Appreciation Week” July 13 — 17, 2009, to honor the city employees working in your local government.
In a proclamation earmarking the special week, Mayor Fagan notes,”Public employees make great
contributions to their communities and are committed to exhibiting the highest standards of
excellence, creativity, skills and dedication.”

The Mayor observed that these employees maintain our streets, parks and utilities, protect our city,
inspect our buildings and provide the quality and quantity of diverse services required and expected
by the Citizens with efficiency, effectiveness and integrity. Firefighters, police officers, servicemen
and countless others risk their lives to ensure we are safe and cared for in our community. Clerks,
administrative assistants, laborers and other professionals provide a myriad of services to the public,
who in turn expect professionalism and continuity of service from their government.

This week was set aside to reinforce pride, dignity and respect among public employees. The goal is
to make sure the public recognizes that these are the workers who provide the government services
that touch and improve the quality of their lives every day. Mayor Fagan said, “I call upon all citizens
to recognize and express their appreciation for the vital contributions made daily by all public
employees throughout the City of Tomball.”
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